
Bruce McLaren Intermediate School  

 
 

Contactless pickups of hard packs (Home Learning Packs) 
in Alert Level 3 

 
Student work for students without a Home Learning Device 

 
Parents and caregivers are able to pick up hardpacks (Home Learning Packs) from BMIS from 
Wednesday 1:30 – 2:30pm; Thursday 9:00 – 10:00am; Friday 9:00 – 10:00am. 
 

This must be a contactless system. 
 

Please focus your arrival for the Home Learning Pack on: 
 

• avoiding large gatherings of parents and caregivers (eg, stagger your collection of the 
hardpack by staying in your car until there are no others around) 

• collecting the Home Learning Pack from outside the front office – 1 pack per BMIS student 

• anyone who is unwell must stay at home and seek advice on getting tested 

• the school advising students and whānau receiving these packages to wash their hands 
after opening them. 

Bruce McLaren Intermediate School is implementing the MOE & MOH COVID-19 Alert Level 3 
guidelines. Your support is appreciated. 

 

 

 


